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Featured Announcement #1 
Hulmeville Borough Water Authority On-line Bill Pay 

n an effort to help borough residents manage bill payments, Hulmeville Borough Water Authority is now 
accepting on-line bill payments for your water & sewer bills. You can reach the following secure link through 
the borough website:  https://hulmevillepa.com/water-payment/   This link is for water & sewer 
billing only!  Payment will also continue to be accepted via mail. 

 Hulmeville Borough Council appreciates the Water Authority's commitment in keeping the borough up to 
date with not only billing, but the needed inspections and repairs of the main water and sewer systems. 

 
Featured Announcement #2  
Fireworks in Hulmeville Borough 

ireworks are dangerous!  Even the smallest of fireworks, like a sparkler, can be up to 1200°f!  First 
responders are asking that you are vigilant with your safety this summer and please do not set off fireworks.  
The Hulmeville Borough Police Department will be delivering flyers to each home this summer in an effort 
to warn of the dangers that can occur.  Take the time to read up on the law before you purchase any items.   

 
 

Seasonal Announcements 
-Comply with PA stormwater laws:  Swimming pool water is not be emptied directly onto the sidewalks 
or roadways.  It must run over 25' of soil area first before going into a water way.  Do not have the water run 
directly into your neighbors property! 
 
-Keep our storm drains clean:  Mowing season is in full swing! If grass clippings or leaves get into the 
roadways, they must be removed.  Please direct your lawn maintenance companies of the same. 
 
-Reduce litter:  Be courteous to your neighbors and curb your dogs. 
 
-Having a backyard bon-fire?  Contact the Fire Marshall for the $10.00 permit 
 
-Is your sewer vent level with the ground?  Each vent should have a cap to prevent rain water from 
entering the system.  Have questions?  Send an email to hulmeville@comcast.net 
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June 2019 
Know someone who is not receiving this newsletter?  Have them call Debbie Mahon at 267-994-2206 

 

Hulmeville Police 
215-757-1700 

County Dispatch 
215-945-3100 

Hulmeville Borough Police 
-Note from Chief of Police John Baran : Thank you to the residents who have used the non-
emergency phone number (215-757-1700) to let us know that help was needed, but not in an 
emergency event.  Anyone who does use the answering service, please be sure to leave your 
contact information so an officer can return your call. 
 

-Need to catch up with on officer?  Stop out on Wednesday evenings from 6:00 - 7:00 
 

Code Enforcement  
The Fire Marshal is responsible for enforcement of the Borough fire code. This includes conducting fire 
safety inspections of commercial properties, and assisting the Borough Council with any fire safety related 
issues.  You can contact Bill Wheeler at w.wheeler@hulmeville-pa.gov  

Zoning Information 
The borough web site links allow you to view, save and/or print, the entire zoning ordinance section by 
section.  Visit the web site www.hulmeville-pa.gov/zoningordinance.html for more information. 

Water Authority  
Water shut off Policy 
A follow up letter for customers with overdue balances of three or more complete consecutive quarterly 
billing periods will be sent out.  If you have any questions on that letter you can contact Kurt Ludwig at   
267-697-9235 or at k.ludwig@hulmeville-pa.gov 
New Water Meters Are Being Installed   
Thank you to those residents who have already replied to the meter replacement calls/visits.  Every water meter 
in the borough will be replaced.  You will be notified and asked to schedule a time for your water meter to be 
replaced. 
Proper Sump Pump Discharging stop discharging water into our sewers.  Legally release the water to have  
it run over pervious ground (non-compacted soil in your yard) outside your home/business. 
Water or Sewer Bill Questions? If you pay your bill to Bucks County Water and Sewer, call 1-800-
222-2068.  If you pay your bill to Hulmeville Water Authority, call 215-757-6531. 

Stormwater Management 
-All residents have been repeatedly informed of storing items in a floodplain.  Hulmeville Borough 
residents are eligible for flood insurance by FEMA only if we, as a borough, comply with their standards.  
Anyone not complying will be held accountable for their actions.  Check out the borough website on how 
to report an issue.  Be sure to follow up with the letters that are being sent to you - if you live in 
flood plain and do not receive a letter by July 5, 2019, please email hulmeville@comcast.net 
 
 



William Penn Fire Company - Station 7 - Hulmeville 
-From the US Fire Administration: Every year, about 13,000 people are treated for injuries in 
hospital emergency departments due to the mishandling of live, misfired and waste consumer 
fireworks (CPSC Fireworks Information Center). In addition, fires resulting from fireworks cause 
over $20 million in direct property damage (NFPA). 
-Visit www.wmpennfire.com for more information on getting involved!  
-Contact joinwmpenn@wmpennfire.com or call 215-752-7740.  For hall rentals call 215-375-2650. 

Trash & Recycling 
-Trash concerns? Call Republic Services at 215-305-4975 
-Hazardous Recycling:  Visit www.buckcounty.org/recycling for more information. 

Tax Collector 
-Hours are printed on your tax bill and will be posted on the borough website.  An appointment can be 
made by contacting: Anna (Nancy) Mitchell  n.mitchell@hulmeville-pa.gov or call 215-757-6531. 

Community News 
Hulmeville Historical Society: hulmeville.events@gmail.com 
-A few updates from the recent Town Crier Mailing: 
Let's Get to Know Hulmeville  and the  Dinner & a Movie are still being planned....email 
hulmeville.events@gmail.com for more information (the picnic will not occur this year, but is being 
planned for future dates). 
-Upcoming meetings are held in Boro Hall at 7:30 pm: August 14, September 11, 2019 
-Mark your calendars: July 17, 5:PM Night at Dean Casmirri's OCI and  September 28, 8:AM - 3:PM Flea 
Market 
 
Hulmeville Garden Club: www.hulmevillegardenclub.org .  
-Check out their meetings: July 2, Potluck Dinner at Silver Lake Nature Center, 6:00 PM contact Ellen 
Miller Ellenmiller24@comcast.net  for more information:   Check out their web-site for future events and 
event locations. 
 
 
Family 

Congratulations to all of the 2019 High School Graduates! 
We wish you much success with your future plans! 
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Thank you to a Friend of Hulmeville  for covering the costs for the printing of this newsletter. 


